
Dear Donors to the Tournament of Friendship: 
 
I would like to take this time to thank you for your support of the Tournament of Friendship 
Scholarship. As an award recipient this year, I am truly grateful for what this award will provide 
to me. I have been paying tuition out-of-pocket during the last school year and the financial 
benefit of the scholarship will help to relieve that burden upon me. This award will help me to 
finish my Associate’s degree in the Emergency Medical field, and will allow me to go on and 
pursue my long-term goal of transferring to another university to obtain my Bachelor’s degree. 
 
I would like to sincerely thank you for supporting the students at Lansing Community College. 
Please know that I will do my best to honor your decision in choosing me for this award. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard H. Maldonado 
 
 


